From: Erik Wallenius [mailto:erik@ward43.org] 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 2:32 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Office Gift

Good afternoon sir,

Just got this notification - we'll leave the cupcakes up at the front desk for the general public to enjoy.

Anything further required on this?
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Erik Wallenius
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward

